

# Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops





5<sup>th</sup> January 2017

Dear Parents and Carers.

Happy New Year and welcome to 2018 at Denton. I trust you all enjoyed a very exciting Christmas – the children all tell me that you definitely did!

### **Diary Dates:**

I am compiling a list of dates for Terms 3 and 4 which I will share with you all in next Friday's newsletter. This will include details of class assemblies and parents' evenings. Please contact the School Office should you require any further information before next week.

### **School Dinners**

School dinners cost £2.10; please ensure your child has the correct dinner money each day in a **named** purse/envelope. Please note, the kitchen will no longer be able to provide a hot dinner if your child forgets their dinner money; instead, a sandwich will be provided at the same cost of £2.10. And finally, all tuck money (including lunchtime drink money) must be handed in at the morning register together with dinner money.

### PE Kit

It is really important that your child has PE kit in school every day. We are also on the lookout for old/spare PE kit and any donations will be very gratefully received by the School Office.

#### Clubs

I will send out a timetable of clubs for Terms 3 and 4 today also. All clubs start from next week, with the exception of Netball Club (Mums' also) and Maypole Dancing which starts again from the week beginning  $15^{th}$  January.

Mums' Netball Club is run by Mrs Savage and Miss Morgan, who are always on the lookout for new recruits, so if you are a mum and want to join in then please feel free – all abilities welcome!

Please note that there will now be a £1 charge per session for Table Tennis Club.

If your child attends a sports club they will need to bring the appropriate kit with them; we are unable to provide spare kit for clubs.

### **Guitar Lessons**

This is a reminder that guitar lessons are returning to the school! The lessons start on Tuesday 9th January. If you would like more information or would like to book your

child's place, please contact Rupert Horne at Guitar Clubs as soon as possible on **01903 893898** or email <u>info@guitarclubs.co.uk</u> Info can also be found at <u>www.guitarclubs.co.uk</u>

# **Contact Details**

Please ensure you always inform the School Office if there are any changes to your contact details. Many thanks.

## **Absences**

Please contact the school absence line daily if your child is absent. There is a 48 hour policy following the last bout of any sickness or diarrhoea.

And on that note, I hope you all enjoy a relaxing weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher

# Denton CP School Clubs

# 2017-18

# Terms 3&4



	Before School (8.00am start)	Lunchtime	After School
Monday			
Tuesday	Book Club Years 2-6 Miss Blotz	Football Club Years 3-6 Mr Walsh	
Wednesday	Maypole Dancing Years 2&3 Mrs Savage		Dodgeball (£3.00) Years 2-6 3.20-4.20pm Coach
Thursday	Table Tennis (£1.00) Years 2-6 Tim Cole & Rosemary Cutbush	Girls' Football Years 3-6 Mr Walsh  Chess Club Years 3-6 Mr Kettle	Multi-skills (£3.00) Years 1-6 3.20–4.30pm Lee Poulton Netball Club Years 3-6 3.20-4.20pm Mrs Savage & Miss Morgan Mums' Netball 4.40-5.45pm Mrs Savage & Miss Morgan Sama Karate & Kickboxing (fee applicable) 5.00-6.00pm (4yrs+) 6.00-7.00pm (6yrs+) Sama Group
Friday			Football Club (£3.00) Year 1-6 3.20-4.45pm Chris Cotterill